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Getting Down to Business
New Chief Scout Executive Michael Surbaugh  

believes the Boy Scouts of America should apply the 
principles of sound business practices to its efforts in 
serving young people. Click here to read the entire article 
on Scouting Wire. 

Michael Surbaugh
Chief Scout Executive

http://scoutingwire.org/lets-get-down-to-business-shall-we/

